
  

 

 

Welcome Holy Heroes families to our first monthly newsletter.  It will review some things 

we have done throughout the month as well as some upcoming events.  This, along with 

email blasts will be the form of communication for classroom requests.   

We have been busy, busy, busy since day 

#1! 

*learning to pray with rosaries. 

     The Hail Mary & The Glory Be 

*Everyone has learned the classroom 

routine and the use of “the plan” 

*Ask your child about all the learning that 

has filled our days: 

     Number book, ABC book (letters Ll, Ff 

and Ee with Hh, Tt, Ii, Uu and Cc to follow), 

Clipboard Cruisers, Journal writing about 

favorite color, favorite toy, Church and 

family, lots of artwork, sensory activities 

and free choice time. 

*Enjoyed library with Miss Hillary, music 

with Mr. Graham and Gym. 

*Outside has been hot but nice to ride 

bikes, run on the playground, visit church 

and have class outside. 

*Cooking: yummy applesauce  

*classroom jobs change each week 

*We are talking about all the beautiful 

things God created and are illustrating a 

book which will come home when we are 

finished with Day 7. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

*Water bottles are great.  Please have your 

child CARRY them instead of putting them in 

their school bag. Some leak! 

*Please save small plastic cups from 

applesauce, fruit, yogurt…we love them for 

paint and glue. 

**I have started to implement a reward 

system.  I hope this will help the children 

follow the classroom rules.  It has been 

tricky for many to not talk while the teacher 

is talking, wait their turn, use inside voice, 

no “potty talk”, use walking feet…Please 

talk with your child about having fun at 

school but following rules at the same time.  

Thank you for your support.  

 

Seek God’s will in all that you do 

and He will direct your path. 

Proverbs 3:16 
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